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August 21, 2024       Issued electronically via e-mail
   
Stephanie Plate 
Marathon Petroleum Company 
54741 Energy Way 
Kenai, AK   99611 
 
Re: Tesoro Alaska Refinery, ADEC Hazard ID# 312 

2023 Injection Well Rehabilitation Work Plan - Revised 
DEC Approval 
 

Ms. Plate: 
 
On July 2, 2024, the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated Sites 
Program (ADEC), received the 2023 Injection Well Rehabilitation Work Plan – Revised.  The 
work plan was prepared by Trihydro.  The work plan is approved. 
 
If there are any questions about this letter, or any other aspect of this project, please contact 
me at (907) 262-3412, or by e-mail at peter.campbell@alaska.gov 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Project Manager 
 
Electronic Copies: Jan Palumbo, EPA 
   Rory O’Rourke, EPA 
   Brianna Force, Trihydro Corporation 
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